SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 57 (PRINCE GEORGE)

2100 Ferry Ave. Prince George, B.C. V2L 4R5 Phone: (250) 561-6800 www.sd57.bc.ca

March 13, 2025

To: Whom It May Concern,
Re: Letter of Support

We fully support the Prince George Métis Community Association (PGMCA) with their efforts to
showcase and share Métis culture through their proposed BC Jigging Competition event
scheduled for May 2025. Currently, 2500 registered Métis citizens in Prince George are excited
about this opportunity to engage and share their culture with those who live, work, play, and visit
Prince George.

PGMCA is a chartered community of Métis Nation British Columbia which holds provincial and
federal government recognition. The vision and mission of PGMCA is to better the lives of local
Métis citizens and, to date, has offered cultural programs to its local citizens. This year in an
effort to bring the Métis culture to the forefront, PGMCA has decided to host a Prince George-
wide event, which is sure to draw in people with the high-energy and fun style of Métis dance and
music.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact our office.

Sincerely,

Jameel AziZ\
Superintendent of Schools / CEO



